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Dear Mr. MacDonald: g

Enclosed are eight copies of the revision to the USA /5607/BF (DOE-CORO)
Certificate of Compliance, supplement to the SARP, and the independent
engineering evaluation of the changes to the GE T-2 packaging.

- Please review-this-information for a revision of the NRC certificate
for licensees.

Sincerely,
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y.-
Donald M. Ross, Chief
Occupational Safety Branch
Operational and Environmental

Safety Division
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B. D. Shipp, CORO, w/o enclosures
R. R. Rawl, DOT, w/ enclosures
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